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Dear___________________________ ,

I have received the results of your Pap smear which showed an abnormality known as atypia. I want to 

reassure you that there is no evidence of malignancy. A second test was performed to see if the human 

papillomavirus (HPV) was present, and this test came back negative. This is most reassuring.

Given that no HPV was found, most likely the changes seen on your Pap smear are of a benign nature. 

I would recommend a follow up Pap smear in one year.  I want to reassure you that this recommenda-

tions is based on guidelines developed by experts in Pap smear/HPV abnormalities and that your 

findings are being managed in the appropriate manner. Your health is our concern and you are 

important to us.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with our office to 

schedule an appointment. 

Sincerely, 

                       

1.2013
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